December update

The Disco was a huge success; we were trialling a few new ideas this time and they seemed to work well.  We saw the introduction of glitter tattoos across both discos which proved very popular.  At the later disco, which was unaccompanied for the first time, we also sold pizza slices and milkshakes which went down well too. Thanks to all of those who attended.
Everyone was collected promptly which makes a big difference to the staff and volunteers at these events so thank you to all the parents for your cooperation with that. 
We had our loyal army of helpers and many of the teachers who all gave up their Friday night in order to lend a hand so we want to express our sincere gratitude to them all.

You may have seen the rather large boxes appearing outside of the classrooms, they are the welly boxes that the Friends have agreed to buy to keep all wellies, tidy, together and out of the school corridors.  We think you will all agree they are a huge improvement.

We hope the children in the lower end of school all enjoyed the pantomime which came in a couple of weeks ago, again this was paid for by the Friends of Swansfield Park. 
Years 5 & 6 will have their travel funded when they go to the Sunderland Empire later in the school year.  

Another sum was set aside by the Friends so that the children can all enjoy their Christmas Lunch in school next week. 

As you can see we are continually spending money on activities and items to help the children in school, please keep up your support for the Friends of Swansfield Park.  
Events in the New Year will hopefully include a Quiz & Curry night in February, a Roller Disco/Inflatable session at Willowburn and a bingo.
If you have any ideas or feedback from events, please catch us at school or drop us a line friendsofswansfield@gmail.com

Thanks again

Friends Committee 
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